
GOVERNMENT OF MALTA 

 

CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

PROVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES 

 

The Privatisation Unit (‘PU’), acting on behalf of the Ministry for Gozo, is requesting 

proposals for the provision of Legal Services in connection with the project being 

undertaken for a Gozo Natatorium. 

 

The PU is inviting Expressions of Interest from reputable legal firms with the necessary 

experience and resources to undertake such task.  In the first instance, interested legal 

firms are to communicate with the PU at the email address shown below, by latest 12:00 

noon (CET) of Wednesday, 6th May 2015, expressing their interest to undertake the task.  

 

Once this initial communication takes place, the PU will forward a process letter inviting 

the interested legal firms to submit their proposal.  The process letter will explain the 

selection criteria and procedure to be followed by the interested legal firms for the 

formulation and submission of their proposals.  Proposals in response to the process letter 

shall be received by the PU in writing at the address shown below by not later than 12:00 

noon (CET) of Friday, 8th May 2015.  

 

 

The Chairman 

Privatisation Unit 

Ministry for the Economy, Investment and Small Business 

4, Clock Tower, Level 1 

Tigné Point 

Sliema TP01 

Malta 

 

Tel:  (+356) 22209573 

Email:  privatisation.meib@gov.mt 

Website: privatisation.gov.mt 

 

mailto:emanuel.r.camilleri@gov.mt

